
 

 

 
 
 

8th September 2022 
 
Curriculum meetings 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We hope everyone is enjoying their first week at school, whether they have returned 
following the Summer break or they have just joined the Cypress community. 
 
During the first few weeks of the Autumn term we hold curriculum meetings, where you 
can find out more about what your child will be learning across this academic year and 
meet key members of our team.  We aim for as many families to attend as possible, so 
please do let your child’s class teacher know if you’re unable to attend so that we can pass 
on important information to you. 
 
All of our curriculum meetings will be held in the Lower School Hall.  Younger siblings are 
welcome but please note there’s a lot of information to share, so little ones may get 
restless. 
 
Please make a note of the relevant dates below: 
 

 Nursery curriculum meeting – Monday 3rd October, 9.15am 

 Reception curriculum meeting – Tuesday 27th September, 9.15am 
 Year 1 curriculum meeting – Tuesday 20th September, 9.15am 
 Year 2 curriculum meeting – Thursday 22nd September, 9.15am 

 
We look forward to welcoming you all into school. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Sorensen 
Head of Lower School 


